Midwestern Audit Services

900 Wilshire Dr. Ste. 350

Troy, MI 48084-1646

July 20, 2010

Re: Account No. 1234567

Dear Mr. Jones:

Thank you for your recent inquiry. This is not a refusal to pay, but a notice that

your claim is being disputed. This is a request for validation made pursuant to the

Fair Debt Collection Practices Act. Please complete and return the attached

disclosure request form.

Be advised that I am not requesting a "verification" that you have my mailing

address, I am requesting a "validation," that is, competent evidence that I have

some contractual obligation to pay you.

Your failure to satisfy this request within the requirements of the Fair Debt

Collection Practices Act will be construed as your absolute waiver of any and all

claims against me, and your tacit agreement to compensate me for costs and

attorney fees.

Sincerely,

John Doe

123 Main Street

Denver, CO 80202
